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Flood Damage Survey Post Card Reminder

Recently, we mailed a questionnaire to you “(YEAR) Flood Damage Survey of X 
River/Floodplain.” If you have already completed and returned it, please accept our sincere thanks. 
If not, could you do so as soon as possible? Your estimates of flood damages and consequences will
play a critical part in determining the potential risks and financial damages associated with flooding 
and ultimately assist the Nation address the flooding challenges within the X River/Floodplain. 
Your input will be strictly confidential.
 
If you did not receive a questionnaire, or it was misplaced, please call us at (703) 428-7250 or send 
an email message to Kevin.P.Knight@usace.army.mil. We will then quickly mail you a replacement
in a matter of days.  

Sincerely,

Kevin Knight
Economist
US Army Corps of Engineers
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